
1st February 2022 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

Eastway Explorers and Nursery Pirate Stay and Play – Tuesday 15th February 2022 

We would like to invite you to our Pirate Stay and Play on Tuesday 15th February at 9.00am.   

The children will be singing some songs, making pirate hats, flags, maps and they will be 

decorating pirate biscuits. We will finish the event with a quiz and a treasure hunt.  

Your child can wear suitable pirate clothes (e.g. a striped t-shirt, cut off trousers, pirate head 

scarf or hat. Please do not bring any swords or daggers to school).  

Please complete the reply slip below and return it to your child’s class teacher. 

Thank you for your continued support. We look forward to seeing you.  

Yours faithfully,  

Mrs Cullen and Mrs Grabe 

Nursery Teacher and Eastway Explorer’s Room Lead  

 

Eastway Explorers and Nursery Pirate Stay and Play – Tuesday 15th February 2022 

Child’s name: 

 

 
Signed:  

I am able to attend the Pirate Stay and Play on Tuesday 15 th  February at 9.00am.   

I am unable to attend the Pirate Stay and Play. 

Eastway Primary School 

Rossall Road  

Moreton 

Wirral  

CH46 8TA 

Headteacher: Mrs Emily Morris 

 :    0151 677 1235  

:    schooloffice@eastway.wirral.sch.uk 

:    eastway-primary.eschools.co.uk 

  Bringing Learning to Life 


